PO Box 2085

Pawleys Island, SC 29585,

USA

July 1st 2012

Dear President Zuma,

I am writing to ask you what plans you are making to prevent poaching of the beloved rhino in South Africa?

I have visited South Africa on several occasions and one of the greatest thrills that I experienced was seeing the beautiful and majestic rhinoceros. Today, the poaching of rhinos for their horns is really deplorable and with the extinction of this creature threatened so will go the tourism business on which SA greatly depends.

On behalf of the children of One More Generation, I implore you to take the necessary precautions to prevent the poaching and outright cruelty of these beloved animals.

affines olcharen

With sincere thanks,

Yours,

Goffinet McLaren